
Dear Parents, 

A very big welcome back 

after the half term. I hope 

you all had an enjoyable 

break and are ready to 

return for our final half 

term of this academic 

year. I can’t believe how 

fast this year has gone.  

This half term is very busy 

with many trips and 

events taking place for 

our children.  

As the year comes to a 

close, we will be working 

with your children in 

preparing them for their 

moves to their next year 

group.  

A big thank you  for all the 

beautiful flowers that you 

sent in for our May 

Procession. It was a very 

spiritual service and the 

s i n g i n g  w a s  t r u l y 

wonderful. The weather 

was kind in the end and 

allowed us to process 

around school before 

entering church. Many 

parishioners commented 

on the joyful singing and 

the delight in seeing the 

children leaving church in 

full choral voice. Well done 

to Anna who had the 

privilege of crowning Mary.  

On Sunday, some children 

from school will be making 

t h e i r   F i r s t  H o l y 

Communion in Church at 

9.45am. It  would be 

wonderful to see  as many 

of you as possible there to  

support them.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Murray 

This Friday 14th June is Sports Day at 

Stanley Park Arena (weather permitting). 

 

Key Stage One (Reception, Yr 1 and Yr 2) 

will start at 09.45am. 

 

Key Stage Two  (Yr 3,4,5 and 6) will 

start at 13.30 pm. 

 

Please see Dojo for further information 

for individual classes. 
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PTFA News 

Summer Fair 
Friday 28th June  

after school   
Please support this 

fundraiser. Come along 
and join in the fun with 

your whole family!  
 
 

Friday 21st June 
Own clothes day  

Please bring in donations 
for the chocolate 

tombola. 

 
 

Friday 28th June 
Own clothes day 

Please bring in donations 
of cakes for our  

summer fair. 
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St Kentigern’s Catholic Primary School  

Dates for your Diary 
 

June 
11th      First Holy Communion 6pm Parish Centre 
13th Year 5 taster day SMCA  
14th Sports day  KS1 AM—KS2 PM, all welcome  
16th  First Holy Communion Day - 9.45 mass   at St. Kentigern’s 
17th  Refugee week - our home  
17th Youth Games Week -  
 17th Y5/6 Football @ Stanley Park  9am—12pm 
 18th Y5/6 Golfway @ Tee Time Golf Centre  9am—12pm 
 18th Y5/6 Aquasplash @ Paletine  12pm—3pm 
 19th Y5/6 Athletics @ Stanley Park  9am—12pm 
 19th Y3/4 Basketball @ Stanley Park  12pm—3pm 
 20th Y3/4 Tag Rugby @ Kingscote Park 9am—12pm 
 21st KS1 Multi-skills @ Stanley Park   1pm -3pm 
 
18th Yr 4 Open Air Mass—St Mary’s Catholic High School 
19th  Induction evening 3.30pm - 5pm 
20th Yr 4 Assembly- 2.30pm 
21st  Chocolate Tombola—non uniform day 
26th Year 3 trip - Showtime  
27th Yr 5 Assembly- 2.30pm 
27th Meet the teacher EYFS 1pm—5pm 
28th  Summer Fair  after school (3.15pm) 
 
July 
1st  Music Concert  in school 6pm—7pm 
1st  Key Stage 1 assessment week 
3rd  Summer disco   
 KS1 3.20pm - 4.20pm 
 KS2 4.30pm - 5.30pm  
4/5th Yr 6 move up day SMCA 
10th   End of year reports to go home. 
11th Yr 6 End of year production - 2pm & 6pm 
16th      Parent drop ins to discuss reports - 3.15 –5pm 
18th Reception Assembly - 2.30pm 
19th School closes for the summer, 3.15pm 
19th No after school club  

Well done, Year 6! 

We are really proud of our Year 6 children for          

completing their SATs tests, last half term. They worked 

so hard and certainly showed great resilience and            

determination to do their best. 

 

A huge thank you to Mrs Morris, Mrs Campbell and all 

the staff who have supported the pupils in preparing for 

their SATs.  

 

The Year 6 children are now very excitedly preparing an 

end of year production to share with their families on 

Thursday 11th July. 

Studies show that turning on the subtitles 
when children watch TV can                    
dramatically improve their literacy — 
doubling their chances of becoming     
proficient readers.  
 
Subtitles are completely free and proven 
to improve vocabulary, boost              
comprehension skills and increase    
reading fluency.  

As we prepare children for the next        
academic year, it is important that they 
meet their new teacher and become       
familiar with their new classroom.   
 
We will be having Moving Up Days in 
school on the 4th and 5th July. All classes 
will spend the days with their new teachers 
for next year. The Year 6 children will 
spend the days at their new High Schools. 
 
The teachers next year will be: 
 
Reception  - Mrs Harris   
Year 1          Mrs Irvin 
Year 2          Mr Hogarth 
Year 3          Miss Wallbank 
Year 4          Mr Willis 
Year 5          Mrs Beesley– Monteath 
Year 6          Mrs Morris 


